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26th September 2023 
 

Smoothwall Coffee Afternoon 
 

Wednesday 4th October at 2:15pm. 
 
 

Dear parent/guardian, 
 
As part of our online safety provision in school, we use a monitoring system called Smoothwall. This 
ensures that anything which is inappropriate or concerning on our digital devices is flagged up to the 
safeguarding leads in school and issues can be dealt with. 
 
Kat Howard, Head of Education for Smoothwall, is coming into school to deliver a workshop for parents/ 
guardians which will cover many aspects of the online world. She will discuss some of the latest trends that 
the children are seeing online, some of the apps the children are using and offer safety and guidance for 
parents and will answer any questions you may have. This is a ‘must do’ workshop and will help you to stay 
one step ahead of your children – whatever their age. 
 
Feedback from staff and parents at previous workshops has been incredibly positive and they valued the 
advice and tips provided. 
 
We do hope you will be able to attend on Wednesday 4th October 2023 at 2.15pm – tea, coffee and 
biscuits will be available too! The session will end at 3.15pm.  
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mrs Joanne B. Heap   Miss Ruth Noble 
Headteacher    Online Safety and Computing Lead 
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